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Welcome to the latest edition of the Daisy Chain. I can’t decide 

which has been worse this year… snow and ice or this heat we are 

having! Whichever you prefer, hope you are enjoying your day! 

Since our last newsletter, we have had the sadness of saying 

goodbye to Debbie Patey, and soon to be saying goodbye to Deb 

Jones too.  That said, it has been great welcoming Kim Bedford to 

the Teign Angels team.  “Welcome Kim!!” 

 

There have been some unusual goings on with all the different 

information coming out about Brexit.  Though all are unsure of an 

outcome, the NHS England, along with the Care Quality 

Commission, have asked all to be reassured that they will continue 

to deliver their service, and to ask all not to stock pile medication 

as the used by dates, on the medication, are important to follow. 

 

Well, this is not too much rambling from me, and I wish you a good 

rest of year. Thank you for reading. 

 

 

Sophia Colkin 

Editor, The Daisy Chain 

  

  

Sophia@teignangels.co.uk 
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Registered Managers Ramblings 

Want to submit content for our next 

edition? Send it to us at: 

Teign Angels 

34 Bushell Road 

Newton Abbot 

TQ12 1SP 

  

Or email us at: 

Sophia@teignangels.co.uk 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News from the Shed 
Work experience! 

My name is Ewan Bedford and I am a year 10 student at Newton abbot college 

During this week I have been accepted into the Teign-Angels team to complete a 

work experience week from the 24th of June to the 28th of June. I have had a great 

time this week experiencing what life is like in an office environment where I was 

given tasks to answer phone calls, sort files and transfer data onto the system, and 

all throughout this process I have felt welcomed by all the staff that I have met in 

and out of the shed. During the week I have also been through 

 Health and Safety training within a working environment for myself 

 and experienced what an official staff training is like at Teign  

Angels. On Wednesday I was invited out during the afternoon 

to go an accompany staff member Julie going to a few of the client’s houses where I 

interacted with them and gained knowledge on what it’s like being cared for by the 

team at Teign angels, and it’s safe to say they have a good reputation with clients. 

So, I would just like to say thanks to Dawn and Sophia for accepting me in for the 

week and to the rest of the team for being so kind.  

 

We would like to take this opportunity to say a 

huge congratulations to one of our clients who 

recently got Married. Huge congratulations to… 

Mr & Mrs Wallis!!    

We would also like to take 

this opportunity to remind 

you that you are welcome 

to pop into our shed-

quarters for a cup of tea if 

ever you are in the area… 

 

…We might be out and 

about though, so best to 

ring ahead!   

 



 
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Our website now shows our inspection report (which we are happy with!)  

along with back dated copies of this newsletter, where we cover and… some 

reviews/comments from Clients and family.  We would like to get a few 

more testimonies up on the website so this is where we would appreciate 

your help….!!  If you would like to, please fill in the below space and return it 

to us. Or, if easier, email us at sophia@teignangels.co.uk with any comments 

you would like to make. 

Name:……………………………………… (Please leave blank if you do not wish to be named). 

 

Comment: 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

www.teignangels.co.uk 

mailto:sophia@teignangels.co.uk


 
 

Tunes at Trago Mills. 

Sophia had a fun time playing tunes with a band called 

Hogwash, to raise money for the Devon Air Ambulance.   

The group of musicians, brought together in the clothes 

department of Trago Mills, managed to raise £176 for 

the air ambulance.  There were other groups singing or 

playing on the build up to Christmas and all look forward 

to doing it again at the end of this year. 

https://www.daat.org/ 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10 miles in Torquay!! 

Dawn & her family have taken on the challenge to do 

the Rowcroft Sleep Walk 2019!  They started the night 

walk at the leisure centre and following a route to the 

Imperial Hotel and back!!  Congratulations on a 

successful walk and thank you to all who sponsored!! 

Rowcroft have raised a staggering £1,200,000 through 

peoples’ amazing support of the sleepwalks, helping 

families get the support they need to enable their loved 

ones to stay at home. 
 

www.rowcroftsleepwalk.org.uk 

Teign Angels in the Community 



 
 

 

 

 England’s Lionesses through to world cup semi-finals!!  The England 

team has made it through to the semi-finals of the woman’s world 

cup after a 3-0 win against Norway!!     

 

 Saharan bubble heatwave to bring highs of 31c on frazzling Friday!!  

Met office says temperatures could reach highs of 31c in the south 

west as strong winds ease, making it the hottest day this year. So 

please enjoy the sun but take all precautions to stay safe and stay 

well hydrated!! 

 

 

 Duke and Duchess of Sussex to tour South Africa!! Prince Harry, 

Meghan and the couple’s son, who was born in May, have 

announced that they will be touring South Africa this autumn, in 

order to bring awareness to the charity the Prince founded in 2006 

and to the work local communities are doing. Best of luck!! 

 

 Man jailed for carrying out bank robbery with banana! A man who 

entered a Barclays bank in Bournemouth, Dorset with a banana 

concealed in a plastic bag has been given a 14-month prison 

sentence after he convinced staff that it was a gun so they handed 

over £1,100!! 

 

News from out and about 



 
 

 

 

News On this Date: July 

On 1st July 1838 British scientist Charles Darwin 

presented a paper to the Linnean Society in London, on 

his theory of the evolution of species and natural 

selection   

On 28th July 1540  A busy day for King Henry VIII as 

he has Thomas Cromwell beheaded and then goes 

on to marry Catherine Howard! 

On 29TH July 1588 The Spanish Armada is sighted off 

the coast of Cornwall. The English fleet under the 

command of Charles Howard and Francis Drake 

set sail from Plymouth, to establish the birth of 

British naval supremacy. 

https://www.historic-uk.com/HistoryMagazine/DestinationsUK/HistoricSitesinCornwall/
https://www.historic-uk.com/HistoryUK/HistoryofEngland/Sir-Francis-Drake/


 
 

 

 

 
 

 


